


			South New Berlin Free Library 
			Annual Meeting & Officer Election 1/21/2020

Present: George Clum, Elaine Clum, Tammy Osborne, Tom Bryden, John Lorence, Robin Avolio, Michelle Abrams, Nancy Dibbell, Marcia Hoag   Absent: Ann Mein
Public: Lynn Macumber	

Meeting was called to order at 6:00pm
Officer elections: Tom Bryden made a motion to re-elect the same slate of Officers we currently have for another two-year term. Elaine Clum 2nd it. All in favor. Motion carried
Asst Treasurer: John Lorence
Secretary: Ann Mein
Vice President: George Clum
President: Marcia Hoag
Annual Quarterly reports were distributed for the Board to look at.
Addition update: Architect will be here for a site visit on Friday, January 24th. John Lorence sent her the survey. Robin will have other documents available if she needs them. 
Robin Avolio spoke with Theresa Clarke on the Planning Board for Town of New Berlin. She will advise which documents they need when we attend either their Feb or March meeting.
Robin Avolio presented invoices for Books $169.00, deposit for Petty Cash for $17.30. George Clum made a motion to accept. Elaine Clum 2nd it. All in favor. Motion carried.
We have received a total of $2,932 in donations for the Addition.
Robin Avolio updated us on the new printer and provided an End of Year Daily Usage Sheet. The verbal quote for a new book drop is $675. Robin will get a written one. We will be able to use the rest of the 2017 Construction Grants funds with the planned projects. 
An outside outlet was discussed, and we will ask Roy Stockwell, electrician to give us a quote.
The Annual Report is due Feb. 14, 2020. We scheduled a meeting for Feb. 12th to look it over and approve.
Robin Avolio provided a Director’s report of activities, etc that they held in the last quarter. See attached.
George Clum asked how the heater is working in the Museum. Robin said great.
There was discussion about the upcoming Spaghetti and Meatball dinner.

Public Comment: Lynn Macumber asked if the Museum account was separate. Marcia Hoag informed her it is separate, but it is not a separate entity. It is a service the Library provides. There is not a separate EIN number. This information had already been provided at a prior meeting. 
Tammy Osborne made a motion to adjourn. Tom Bryden 2nd it. All in favor. Meeting was adjourned at 6:50pm.

Signed,

Marcia Hoag, President
		




